
Mar 3, 2023

To Whom It May Concern:

I have had Mikey Terry as a student in my sophomore English class since September of this year.
I had seen Mikey in the halls the previous year, and always thought him to be a well-mannered
and responsible young man.  My first impressions proved true, and I have enjoyed having Mikey
as a student.  He gets along well with his peers and also knows how to interact well with adults.
He seems to enjoy people, which makes them feel comfortable around him.  Though I haven’t
coached him in a sport, I think he would make a great addition to any team.

Sincerely,

Ken Elliott, MHS

(541) 847-5161

ken.elliott@monroe.k12.or.us
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